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Dear Lady Borden,

I wish to express to you the most

In .Sirsincere sympathy of McGill University.

Robert the Dominion has lost a man whose life and

work it will always delight to honour, and McGill

University is especially proud that he was for some

years our Chancellor.

Believe me,

Yours sincerely,

Acting Principal.

11 June, 1937.


